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Message from Mrs Brogan 

Dear Parents and Families, 

Happy New Year and welcome back!  I hope that you had an enjoyable Christmas time 

with family and friends.  It is lovely to see all of the children back in school engaging 

in their lessons and friendships.  Attendance for the first week of term has been 

great, so thank you all for coming back with such enthusiasm despite the cold weather! 

 We were very proud of all of our 

children’s performances in the Nativity 

Plays and Carol Concerts.  We know from 

the feedback that families thoroughly 

enjoyed these events, and they made a 

lovely start to Christmas.  Thank you so 

much for your support and positive 

feedback. 

As I am sure you are aware, the children 

enjoyed a ‘silent’ disco during the last 

week of term as part of their class 

Christmas parties.  This was a really 

exciting event which, along with the Christmas dinner, talent show and a visit from 

Santa really made our Christmas time in school special. 

I would like to thank all of the staff for their hard work in putting together the 

Christmas shows and the other activities, and the PTA for working so hard on behalf 

of the school and the children to add all of the special touches.   

We are now looking forward to a new term, which will see the school community 

beginning on the next part of its journey together.   

Best Wishes  

Catherine Brogan. 

 

 



What Talent! 

The talent show at the end of term was 

great fun and it was wonderful to see so 

many get up to share their talents.  

From singers and songwriters, to 

dancers, comedians, storytellers, 

engineers and artists, we had the lot! 

We also had some great sing-a-longs and 

thoroughly enjoyed ourselves! 

Well done to all who took part, and to 

the fabulous audience members who 

showed real support and enthusiasm for 

their friends’ efforts. 
 

  



  



Staffing News  
As you are aware, I will be handing over the Headship of the school this half 

term to Miss Fiona Templeton.  I will be working closely with Miss Templeton 

to ensure a positive handover, and we will keep families informed of the details 

and timings of this. 

 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Sarah Griffiths to our TA team.  She 

started with us this week and will be primarily working in the KS2 team (Willow 

and Elm classes).  
 

Governor Vacancy 
Governors play a vital role in supporting the running of our school and it is a 

great way to broaden experience and ‘give something back’.  We have a vacancy 

on our Governing Body for a member of our community to act as a  

‘Lloyds Foundation Governor’. We are looking for someone in the wider school 

community, as our Parent Governor positions are currently filled. 

An interest/experience in Finance, Building Services or Human Resources would 

be advantageous, but not essential, as the governor would be asked to sit on our 

Finance, Premises and Personnel Committee.  If you know of someone who would 

be interested in having more information about this post, please contact Clerk 

to Governors  
seps-govclerk@sytchampton.worcs.sch.uk 

 

A Call for Scientists 
The PTA have been working with the school to put plans in place for British 

Science Week, which we will be celebrating from 10th to 14th March 2025.  We 

are very grateful for the work 

that has been done to secure 

some funding for trips and 

activities during that week.  

We are now looking for 

anyone who has a role in or 

passion for the Sciences, 

Technologies, Engineering or Maths, who would like to get involved in 

supporting us during this week.  If you feel that you could offer any time, 

resources, ideas, expertise or just enthusiasm to help us make this a great 

experience for our children, please contact us through the school office, or 

speak to a member of staff or Claire Howard on the playground. 

mailto:seps-govclerk@sytchampton.worcs.sch.uk


 

PTA 

The PTA continues to work really hard to raise money for the school 

and put on wonderful events for the children and the community.  

With your help, they raised an amazing amount of money from the 

Christmas Fayre.  Please support them in their next event which 

looks like great fun!  

 

 

 





The HANDi App  
 Your first port of call when your child is under the weather  

It’s the time of year when bugs can play on your mind. If your child is unwell, HANDi 

will ask you questions about your child's condition to help you decide the best course of 

action - and with all the advice on HANDi developed and approved by NHS 

paediatricians and other healthcare professionals, you can rest assured that you're 

getting the best possible advice. It includes the most common childhood illnesses 

including diarrhoea, vomiting and high temperature. You can find out more here HANDi 

App: Herefordshire and Worcestershire Integrated Care System and download the 

App for free on iOS or Android devices. 
HANDi App: Herefordshire and Worcestershire Integrated Care System 

 

Online Safety 
With many new devices being received for Christmas, remember to keep on top of the 

safety messages, settings and supervision needed to keep children safe online.  There 

are useful resources here.  Parents and carers | CEOP Education 

The 12 tips in their Safer By Christmas Resource are a great place to start – for example….. 

https://www.hwics.org.uk/our-services/handi-app
https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/parents/
https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/globalassets/parents--carers/pdf/saferbychristmas-round-up.pdf
https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/globalassets/parents--carers/pdf/saferbychristmas-round-up.pdf


Term dates 2024 - 2025  

Please Remember that Term Time Holidays are not permitted 

• Taking children on holiday or out of school during term time is against the law.  

• The school is not allowed to authorise absence during term time 

• Taking unauthorised holidays could result in a penalty notice from the Local 

Authority. 
The agreed term dates are here for your information 

 Holidays - School closes to pupils on School re-opens to pupils on 

Autumn Term  Wednesday 4th September 2024  

Autumn mid term Friday 25th October 2024  
 

Monday 4th November 2024  
 

Christmas Friday 20th December 2024 Tuesday 7th January 2025  
 

Spring mid-term Friday 14th February 2025 Monday 24th February 2025  
 

Easter Friday 11th April 2025 Monday 28th April 2025  
 

Summer mid-term Friday 23rd  May 2025 
 

Tuesday 3rd  June 2025  
 

End of summer 
term 

Friday 18th July 2025 
 

 

 

Christmas Day  Wednesday 25th December 2024 

Boxing Day  Thursday 26th December 2024 

New Year’s Day  Wednesday 1st January 2025 

Good Friday Friday 18th April 2025 

Easter Monday Monday 21st April 2025 

May Day Monday 5th May 2025 

Spring Bank 
Holiday 

Monday 26th May 2025 

 

Wrap Around Care 
We have some spaces in our WAC club which runs 
before and after school. 
Breakfast Club runs from 8.00am until 8.45am in the Key 
Stage 1 classrooms and children are given a breakfast of 
toast, cereal and fruit. Milk or juice is available. 
After school, children can stay until 4.15pm or stay and 
have tea, being collected by 5.30pm Monday-Thursday 
and 5.00pm Friday.   
Please ask in the school office for more information or 

see our website. 

  Session Cost 

 
Breakfast Club £4.50 

 
3.15 to 4.15pm £5.00 

 
3.15 to 5.30pm (Mon to Thu) £10.50 

 
3.15 to 5.00pm (Fri) £9.50 

  

 

https://sytchampton.eschools.co.uk/web/wrap_around_care/552522

